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Annual meeting 2024 in Cagliari
This year’s annual meeting will take place in
Cagliari from 8th to 10th October 2024, hosted
by Sara Carucci. For the first time, there will
also be a community event for local and
national clinicians and teachers on the 7th, prior
to the main meeting. These are part of the
EUNETHYDIS’ “local footprint” activities. In
addition, the main meeting incorporates a
symposium with local speakers and an Italian
keynote. Prior to the main meeting, the
EUNETHYDIS European Guidelines Group
(EAGG) and early career researchers also hold
their own sessions. We are also glad that three
new special interest groups (SIGs) were
submitted and accepted, and will be held in the
morning of the 9th and 10th. Results from the
SIGs will be presented at the end of the main
meeting. The programme will also include a
members’ meeting with awards and an
international keynote, as well as two debates.
Thanks to all members who submitted
abstracts and contributed with ideas.
Welcome to Sardinia.
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2025 meeting in Bonn
We are happy to announce that next year’s 
annual EUNETHYDIS meeting will be held in 
Bonn, Germany. Dates are to be finalized, 
but we will aim for between the last week of 
September and mid-October. Our sincere 
gratitude to Alexandra Phillipsen, who has 
kindly agreed to host the meeting with her 
team. 



Updates on our webpage
eunethydis.eu

We are currently updating the network’s 
webpages and have made good progress. The 
list of members, awards, steering committee 
and mission pages have been updated, and 
the rest is ongoing. Please have a look and 
feel free to send us feedback.

Welcome to our new members!
The steering committee has recently 
assessed membership applications and has 
accepted 10 new members to the network – 
congratulations! We warmly welcome 
Anselm Bernhard Maria Fuermaier (the
Netherlands), Benjamin Rolland (France),
Dagmar Kristín Hannesdóttir (Iceland), José
Boavida Fernandes (Portugal), Kathrine Bang
Madsen (Denmark), Matilda Frick (Sweden),
Urdur Njardvik (Iceland), Arnstein Mykletun
(Norway), Julia Kerner auch Körner
(Germany) and Valeria Parlatini (UK).

EUNETHYDIS webinars
The EUNETHYDIS webinar series will enter 
a new round in 2024 with a new format. 
Webinars will be 60 minutes long with one 
speaker. The webinars will take place on 
Tuesdays and start at 12:30 CET. In 2024, 
the speakers will be Giorgia Michelini on 16 
April, Maite Ferrin on 11 June, Peter Nagy 
on 10 September and Johan Isaksson on 12 
November. Please mark the dates in your 
calendar! Invitations and more information 
will follow soon.


	Newsletter
	Bildnummer 2

